Transitioning from paper-based to computer assisted testing

[bookmark: OLE_LINK5][bookmark: OLE_LINK6][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Past few years have proven to be challenging for learning and testing institutions, lockdowns and certain restrictions making harder or at some point even impossible to conduct STANAG 6001 tests. Thus we had to re-think our approaches to current practices and provide alternative solutions. Fortunately, similar concerns were shared by the Ministry of Defense of Georgia in adapting to the fast-changing environment enabling us to find resources within the institution. My Digital poster tells the story of our aspiration to moving to Computer Assisted Testing (CAT) by examining the following areas: 
· what the challenges were/are
· what progress we have made 
· what’s to come 

[bookmark: _GoBack]How it all started: the preliminary step was made in 2018 when Georgian testing division visited Shumen, Bulgaria to consult with the local testing division in order to see how the CAT program worked, followed by our team’s visit to Brno, Czech Republic (2022) where in-depth study was done. After coming back from Brno we started developing specifications for the CAT and shortly after that the very first meeting with the cyber security service of MOD was scheduled. 
Before jumping at the opportunity we carefully considered pros and cons of CAT and found it mutually beneficial to both test-takers and testing team itself, as well as addressing the issue of test security and efficiency. Considering the number of test-takers that we receive annually we feel confident that test compromise and the cases of cheating would be properly addressed.  

[bookmark: OLE_LINK7][bookmark: OLE_LINK8][bookmark: OLE_LINK9][bookmark: OLE_LINK4]For the time being, the development of software is almost complete and after fixing several bugs it would be handed over to the testing division for launching a pilot version. We are hopeful that we will be able to present the product to test-takers for spring session. 


